
 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Establishment of a Working ) 
Docket to Address Issues Concerning Missouri- ) Case No. WW-2019-0242 
American Water Company’s Lead Service Line ) 
Replacement Program.    ) 

 
 

NOTICE OF FILING 
 

COMES NOW Missouri-American Water Company and hereby provides this Notice of 

Filing. 

1. In its Report and Order in Case No. WR-2017-0285, the Commission stated, in part, 

as follows: 

Missouri-American Water Company shall file an annual report on the LSLR 
Program with the Commission for review by February 15 of each year after the 
effective date of the rates in this case. The required annual report shall include 
information on the footage of main, number of customer connections, and 
estimated number and costs of customer-owned lead service lines replaced for 
that year. The participants in the working docket described in Ordered Paragraph 
7 may also recommend additional information to be included in the annual report. 

 
(Report and Order, p. 37). 
 

2. Attached hereto is MAWC’s Annual Report for 2022.  
 
                  Respectfully submitted, 
 
       Rachel L. Niemeier 

 Timothy W. Luft, MBE #40506 
 Rachel L. Niemeier MBE #56073 

Corporate Counsel 
 MISSOURI-AMERICAN WATER  
 COMPANY 
 727 Craig Road 
 St. Louis, MO  63141 
 (314) 996-2279 
 timothy.luft@amwater.com 
 Rachel.niemeier@amwater.com 
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            ATTORNEYS FOR MISSOURI - 
            AMERICAN WATER COMPANY 
 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 I hereby certify that a copy of the above and foregoing document was sent via  
electronic mail on this 15th day of February, 2023 to: 
 
Karen Bretz/Kevin Thompson Marc Poston 
Staff Counsel’s Office Office of the Public Counsel 
kevin.thompson@psc.mo.gov 
karen.bretz@psc.mo.gov 

opcservice@opc.mo.gov 

staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov  
  
  
 

 
 


